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IMPORTANT DATES - MARK YOUR CALENDAR  
 

Summer 2017 Application Deadlines: 

10-Feb-17  Early Application Deadline 
24-Feb-17  Regular Application Deadline 
 

Summer 2018 Proposal Deadlines: 

26-Jan-17  Applications open 
17-Mar-17  First Round Deadline 
 

Board Meeting / Faculty Prep & Training Session:  

7-Apr-17   Prep & Training session for Summer 2017 Faculty & Admin 
7-Apr-17   Prep & Training session for Winter 17-18 Faculty & Admin(same day) 
8-Apr-17   CCSA Spring Board Meeting 
20-Oct-17  Prep & Training session for Summer 2018 Faculty & Admin  
21-Oct-17  CCSA Fall Board Meeting   

 

ABOUT THIS NEWSLETTER.  The CCSA Community Newsletter is a quarterly 
publication that was created as a means of staying in touch with the CCSA community. 
With CCSA’s growing membership and growing geographic diversity, the staff felt it 
helpful to create a local source of regular information for members of the institutions we 
serve. Please feel free to provide suggestions for information that you would like 
covered in future issues.  

The Winter 2016/2017 programs to London and 
Dublin have all returned safely. Our Storyteller 
scholarship winners are working to finalize their 
stories and we will share these in the next edition 
of our newsletter. Thank you to everyone that 
participated in making this program a success. 
CCSA’s program administrators and faculty did a 
great job running the winter program! Great use of the 

CCSA Towel!! 

The Summer 2017 program applications are open. We are excited to 
announce that CCSA will be offering a program in Scotland again. 
Thank you to Jeffrey Williams for coordinating this effort! Additionally, 
Mickey Wadia has put together an excellent community program in 
Ireland – “Irish Eyes are Smiling.” A non-credit learning opportunity 
open to all adult learners. The following countries will be represented 
in the Summer 2017 session; Belize, England, Ireland, and Scotland. 
More information here: https://ccsa.cc/programs/summer/ 
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FACULTY PROPOSALS FOR SUMMER 2018 
 

Please continue reaching out to faculty on your campus who you feel would be 
strong CCSA teachers and recruiters. Summer 2018 proposals will be open Jan 
26th, 2017. It’s never too early/late to start communicating with potential faculty 
members, letting them know the advantages CCSA offers for their ability to teach 
abroad. 
 

Additional information about teaching with CCSA can be viewed here: 
https://ccsa.cc/faculty/ 
 

CCSA STORYTELLER SCHOLARSHIPS 
 

We strongly urge you to encourage students to apply for the CCSA Storyteller 
Scholarship for this Summer, and beyond. Please help us spread the word to 
students about this excellent opportunity to gain up to $1,000 toward 
participation on a CCSA Program. More information is available here:  
https://ccsa.cc/scholarships/ccsa-storyteller 
 

Winter 2016/2017 CCSA 

Storyteller Scholarship Update  
 

The Winter Storyteller Scholarships 
have been awarded. We will share 
their stories in the next edition of 
this newsletter. The winners were: 

  

London Arts 

Lydia Brooks, NKU 

London Winter 

Andrew Henderson, 

WKU  

London/Dublin 

Williams Hodges, UK  

London Global 

Business 

Meleia Michels, NKU 

London Sports & 

Media 

Michael Tucker, 

Morehead State  

 

More info here: 

https://ccsa.cc/news/ 

 

 

Summer 2017 Spotlight – Scotland: City & Highlands 

   

Summer 2017 Spotlight – Irish Eyes Are Smiling 

 

 
 

 

Summer 2017 Spotlight – Belize Land & Sea 
 

For those wanting more information, or media to help promote the Belize Land 
& Sea program this summer, we have gathered the following video’s that are 
very inspiring: https://vimeo.com/77640145 & http://www.izebelize.com/ize-
documentary-film 

Thank you from the CCSA staff! 

Feel free to contact us with any questions or comments. 

                                         

                       

 

 

CCSA’s Scotland Program provides students with a variety of 
classes that explore various aspects of Scotland’s romantic 
past and dynamic present. Participants will experience 
Scotland’s two great cities — picturesque Edinburgh and lively 
Glasgow—plus a 3-day excursion into the Scottish Highlands.  
More information here: 
https://ccsa.cc/programs/summer/2017/Scotland 
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CCSA is offering a unique opportunity for non-credit 
participants. Join veteran CCSA faculty Mickey Wadia and 
Dan Shea for an adventure tour of the Emerald Isles and 
explore the beauty and majesty of southern and western 
Ireland. More information here: https://ccsa.cc/IrishEyes 
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